

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR:: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY: DIBRUGARH

Memo No.: DU/DR-A/20-1/AR/18/77

Date: 12.01.2017

To.

The Principal/Directors

of the Colleges/Institutes affiliated to permitted by Dibrugarh University

Subject:

Submission of Annual Report of your College/Institute through online

Application software

Reference:

Our earlier letter No. DU/DR-A/20-1/Ann-Rep/17/1976, dated 13.12.2017

Sir/Madam,

With reference to the above and as directed, I would like to inform you that we have not yet received the Annual Report 2016-2017 of your college for publication in the 'Dibrugarh University Annual Report 2016-2017.

In the above context, your are hereby requested once again to submit the Annual Report of your College for the year beginning from 1st April, 2016 to 31st March, 2017 online with the help of the application software given in the website www.dibru.ac.in latest by 27.01.2018.

Kindly note that the Annual Reports received after the stipulated date may not be considered for incorporation in the Dibrugarh University Annual Report 2016-2017.

The above is for your kind perusal and necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. B.C. Borah)

Deputy Registrar (Academic) Dibrugarh University

Copy to:

1. The Vice-Chancellor, Dibrugarh University.

2. The Registrar, Dibrugarh University.

3. The Director, College Development Council, Dibrugarh University for your kind needful. 4. The Programmer, Dibrugarh University with a request to upload the notice in the DU

5. The Asstt. System Analyst, Dibrugarh University for your kind needful.

Deputy Registrar (Academic) Dibrugarh University